
UNAPPROVED 
 
 

Selectboard Special Meeting Minutes                                    January 20, 2021 
 
The meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:01 pm via Zoom teleconferencing in 
Dummerston, Vermont. 
 
Members present:  Zeke Goodband, Terry Chapman, Jerelyn Wilson, Maria Glabach, David 
Baxendale 
Members absent: none 
 
Also present: Ruth Hoffman, Laurie Frechette 
 
On a motion by Maria and second from David the Board voted 5-0 to approve the FY 2022 
Proposed Budget.  
Highway Fund  $560,535.00 
General Fund   $507,490.00 
Total            $1,068,025.00 
 
Capital Fund    210,000.00  
 
On a motion by Terry and second from Jerelyn the Board voted 5-0 to approve the Warning for 
Town Meeting Voting. 
Includes two articles from Windham Southeast School District to ask if Dummerston should 
withdraw from the district and also approve other schools to withdraw. 
 
Item added to the Agenda – Complaints received regarding a Camp Arden Road property. 
Zeke – knows of nothing that the Town could do and the graffiti is most likely covered by the 1st 
amendment.  It was the consensus of the Board to have Zeke contact the Town Attorney for an 
opinion.  
 
Being no other business, on a motion by Maria and second from David, the meeting adjourned at 
5:13 pm. 
 
____________________________________ 
Approved 
 
____________________________________ 
Zeke Goodband 
 
____________________________________ 
Terry Chapman, Vice Chair 
 
 
Submitted by:  Maria Glabach, Selectboard Assistant 


